
Our neighborhood deserves access to quality, affordable food. 
In our community, there are working families with children, elderly 

residents, and people struggling from paycheck to paycheck.  
All of us need basic food staples at affordable prices.

■ But Food Cellar specializes in overpriced, upscale items and doesn’t sell the basic food 
staples that working families need.

■ And, Food Cellar doesn't accept food stamps or WIC which means only some members of 
our community can afford to shop there.

That’s why UFCW Local 1500 and The Building Blocks Project are teaming up to give
our community access to a full-service, affordable grocery store in time to do
Thanksgiving shopping.  (TURN OVER FOR DETAILS)

Affordable Food
is a RIGHT


